A delegation from the German Jordanian University visits the Amman
Stock Exchange

June 06, 2023

On Tuesday, 9/5/2023, the Amman Stock Exchange (ASE) received a delegation of students from
the Master’'s Department / German Jordanian University, as part of a scientific field visit to the ASE
to learn about the work of the ASE and its trading mechanism.

Dr. Rasha Dayyat, the Director of the Department of Institutional Planning and Development at the
ASE welcomed the delegation by stressing that the ASE seeks to enhance awareness, knowledge
and culture in all matters related to the national capital market and link the theoretical side with the
practical side.

Mr. Mohammad Shneawer, Director of the Operations Department, explained the trading mechanism
and the most important features of the Exchange's electronic trading system.

At the end of the meeting, a discussion was opened and students' questions and queries were



answered about all matters related to the exchange and its work.
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